ALLIANCE BETWEEN JUNTA DE BENEFICENCIA DE GUAYAQUIL AND GPF CORPORATION TO PROMC

To accelerate the social, economic and health reactivation of the country, Junta de Beneficencia
de Guayaquil, in coordination with GPF , set -up COVID 19/100 Vaccination Plan promoted by
the Ministry of Public in order to inoculate its workers, family members and staff of our 4
hospitals that for different reasons, had not yet received their first dose.

Alonso Arias, leader of occupational health and safety and environment of the Fybeca group,
pointed out that this process is very good because it allows, once again, to be responsible with
society and to be actors in this great process in the country.

Starting in July 19, in Alfredo Paulson Hospital received in its outpatient clinic José Domingo de
Santistevan School high school students and their parents and were vaccinated.




